
Do You Qualify for the Cares Act one-time $350 Benefit? 
Households who have been approved for the Energy Assistance Program from October 1, 2020 through May 
14, 2021 may be eligible for the one time Cares Act Benefit of $350. To qualify for the program you must be 
able to able to answer yes to ALL the  question below. 

1. Your household was approved for EAP from October 1, 2020 through May 14, 2021.
• If you answered yes, continue to question 2.
• If no, you will need to submit an application and meet all eligibility requirements for the applicable

program year. Application must be received by May 14, 2021.

2. A member of your household has experienced job loss or decrease in hours due to the public
health crisis caused by the COVID-19 Pandemic.
• If you answered yes, continue to question 3.
• If you answered no, you are not eligible for Cares Act one-time $350 Benefit.

3. Are you able to provide supporting documentation of job loss and/or decrease in hours?
• If you answered yes, Please provide verification of unemployment benefits being received or

have employer complete the attached Request for Earnings form.
• If you answered no, you are not eligible for Cares Act one-time $350 Benefit.

If you answered yes to all three (3) questions, you qualify for the Cares Act one-time $350 
Benefit. 

Please return this form and provide the information below: 

Last name: _____________________________ Last four SSN: __________________________ 
App Key: _______________________________ Email Address: __________________________ 
IPL Account Number: ______________________________________________________________ 
Citizen’s Energy Group Account Number: _____________________________________________ 

Please specify how you would like the funds applied (max is $350). 

� $350 IPL 
� $350 Citizen’s (GAS heat only) 

� IPL$175 IPL and $175 Citizen’s 
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